
To whom it may concern

I live on Camlet Way in Hadleywood and I am saddened by the news that our green belt is going to be built 
upon. We have chosen Hadleywood because of its beautiful green fields and woodlands. We love the tranquil 
setting.We enjoy walks with kids and our pets. My daughter goes to Hadleywood school which is a small school 
and I know of two parents on my road could not get a space at the school for their kids even though it is the 
closest to their homes.
I don’t think the school can cope with 160 new household.

I hope you will reconsider your views and keep our green belt safe.


